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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Supreme Court 

Court of Appeals 
Clerks of Court 
Circuit Court  
Masters-In-Equity 
Family Court 
Probate Court 
Registers of Deeds 
SCJD Staff  
 

FROM:  Chief Justice Beatty 
 

RE:   SCJD Closure Update 
  

DATE:    September 16, 2018 
 

Based on Richland County’s decision to reopen its offices, the Supreme Court Building and the 

Calhoun Building will open on Monday, September 17, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. SCJD employees 

assigned to these buildings should report to work on Monday as regularly scheduled. SCJD 

employees who have experienced weather- or evacuation-related issues that could prevent their 

return to work as scheduled should communicate directly with their immediate supervisors.  


